
From: Barclay, Diane
To: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health
Cc: mjonas@craworld.com; rkitay@aquascienceengineers.com; Shook, Laura
Subject: GeoTracker files
Date: Sunday, October 11, 2009 7:53:25 PM

Hello Steven,
 
We are getting ready to submit the third quarter monitoring report for the sites on Harrison Street in
Oakland.  This is a bit of a unique situation because we are providing one combined report, but the
sampling, although coordinated, was still done by three separate firms.  For now until we have a signed
commingled plume agreement, we are planning on having each RP’s consultant upload their own
GeoXYZ, GeoWell, and EDF files by site.  Will the one GeoMap that we will submit with the combined
report be sufficient, or would you prefer that it be uploaded under all three sites?
 
Thanks,
Diane
 
Diane Barclay, PG, CEG, CHG
Principal Geologist
Stantec
3017 Kilgore Road Suite 100
Rancho Cordova CA 95670
Ph:   (916) 384-0744
Fx:   (916) 861-0430
Cell: (916) 812-3608
diane.barclay@stantec.com
stantec.com
 
The content of this email is the confidential property of Stantec and should not be copied, modified, retransmitted,
or used for any purpose except with Stantec's written authorization. If you are not the intended recipient, please
delete all copies and notify us immediately.
 
ü Please consider the environment before printing this email.
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